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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 

Secondary school music transition form 
           April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Many of the children in year 6 have been involved in different musical clubs or lessons which has given 
them a great opening into the world of music. 
 
To support your child’s transition into secondary school and to continue their musical journey, I have 
linked up with SoundStorm to enable the sharing of information, to help support their musical 
transition. 
 
Please find attached a letter from SoundStorm with links and instructions on how you can share your 
child’s musical requirements with their forthcoming secondary school. 
 
Please contact me if you have enquiries. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
R Turner 
 
Mrs Turner 
Community and Music Performance Director 
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